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Rehoming and Welfare News 

  

Over the last few months, we have 
rehomed Honey and Dot, Chico and 
Jasper, Charlie and Alfie, Hissy, Luna, 
Binks, and Mr Mistofelees through Direct 
Rehoming.  We have also rehomed Sam, 
who has been in foster care with Kat and 
new into foster care with Julie is Stitch.  

Our Team of Volunteers 
Since our last newsletter we have had a few changes within our team. Amelia has also taken on 
the role of Social Media and Publicity Team Leader. Carlyn has taken on the role of Cat Match 
Volunteer, alongside Joana.  We also have a couple of new volunteer fosterers who are about to 
begin their training.  

Congratulations to our volunteers, receiving their badges for volunteering service!  Steve Webster 
our Treasurer has received his ten-year badge.  Well done and thank you for all your volunteering.  

We are always looking for new volunteers, so we would love to hear from anyone who would like 
to join our team, particularly volunteers who would like to foster.   
 

Other News 
We also have a new Branch Development Manager Nigel Toase, who is very enthusiastic and 
working extremely hard helping us to promote the branch and encourage new volunteers. 

We are also hoping to begin some Trap Neuter Return (TNR) work with feral cats next year. 

Until next time, thank you for all that you do for Cats Protection.  
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